
PWGA General Membership Meeting & Lunch  

December 5, 2023 

Minutes 

 

 

Board Members: Wendy Schreiber-President, Kaye Marrale-Vice President, Madeline Barry-

Treasurer, Cathy Slocum-Secretary, Kay Rednour-Tournament Director, Jude Winkley-Social 

 

Call to Order and Welcome:  

• Wendy Schreiber called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. and welcomed members to the 

meeting. On the tables were copies of the current PWGA Budget, Ringers, Birdies, and 

Chip-In payouts for 2023. Individual payouts will be e-mailed to members. 

 

• Pledge of Allegiance: Kaye Marrale led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

• Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the March 7, 2023 General Membership Meeting 

were approved as published on the PWCC website, following a motion by Heidi Sankey and 

seconded by Trish Robinson. 

 

President’s Remarks:  

• Wendy thanked Jude Winkley, PWGA Social Director, for planning this wonderful luncheon. 

She thanked the women who participated in making the festive table arrangements.  Wendy 

then introduced the members of the 2023 Board and thanked them for their service. She 

thanked those who supported PWGA this year: the wait staff and kitchen staff, the Golf 

Shop staff, and a special thank you to Allan for all that he does throughout the year to 

support PWGA. 

 

• Kay Rednour, Tournament Director, presented awards for:  

NC Play Day Winner – Pat Marki 

Shoot Out Winner – Pat Marki  

Most Improved Player – Heidi Sankey  

 

• Wendy thanked the event chairs for 2023 

Interclub 1  - Paula Fitzpatrick and Tami Ostroski 

Interclub 11 – Tracy Evans and Lori Ricker 

Pine Tops – Karen Teems and Nancy Wurst 

Tar Heels – Louise Pryor and Linda Schneiter 

Sunshine - Nancy Niedermaier 

Ringers, Chip-Ins and Birdies – Charlene McKay 

Holly Challenge – Trish Robinson Mary Beth Casey 

New Member Experience – Debra Smith 

Holly vs Pines- Peggy Kepler and Leslie Beglin 

PALS – Katie Dahlberg and Dolly Mott 
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Think Pink – Rose O’Toole 

Solheim – Shirley Sellgren and Kathy McGushin 

 

• Wendy thanked those members who have volunteered to chair events in 2024. 

   

• Tar Heels update 

Louise Pryor shared that Pinewild won Tar Heels Best Participation Award with 70 

players. Linda Schneiter and Leslie Beglin will assume Tar Heels leadership for 2024. 

 

Guest Speaker – Wendy introduced Kathy Hartwiger. She answered questions and shared her 

golfing experiences. Kathy reminded members to:   

Think about what you need to do to play your best golf 

Follow your practice routine  

Follow your preshot routine 

 Always make sure you are doing the same thing before you swing 

 

Election of PWGA 2024 Board Members - Wendy thanked Katie Dahlberg and her nominating 

committee of Lana Coble, Terri Birkhauser, Rose O’Toole and Lori Ricker. 

 

There were no nominations from the floor. The following members were elected to the 2024 

PWGA Board by a unanimous show of hands: 

Vice President – Karen Fitch 

Tournament Director Elect – Paula Fitzpatrick 

Treasurer – Nancy Jacobs  

Social Director – Tami Ostroski 

 

Wendy announced that Allan is holding tee times for PWGA member play on Tuesday for the 

winter season. Just call the Pro shop. 

 

Adjournment:  Madeline Barry moved and Lana Coble seconded to adjourn the meeting. The 

motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Slocum, PWGA Secretary 

 
 


